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027-1981 Notice of Public Meeting

Richard K. Taylor
March 19, 1981

Mark MacGuigan to speak at WLU 

Note to media editors and reporters: I have been informed by the WLU Liberal
Association, a group of Liberal students on campus, that the Association has
arranged for Mark MacGuigan, the external affairs minister, to speak on campus
in a public meeting Wednesday, March 25 at 8 p.m. He will discuss the Constitution
and then answer questions on any topic of interest to the audience.

For the benefit of the news media, Mr. MacGuigan will be available in Room P1023,
on the ground floor of the Frank C. Peters Building at 7:45 p.m. and then will
speak in the nearby main auditorium of the same building, at 8 p.m. He will

leave campus at 10 p.m. Coverage is welcomed.

The student contact is Bryan Stortz who can be reached at 886-9838.

Richard K. Taylor, Director
Information and Special Events
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